Medical and Allied Branch

Chief Executive

Castle Buildings
Stormont Estate
Belfast BT4 3SR
Tel:
Fax:
Email:
Miriam.

Your Ref:
Our Ref:

November 2004

Date:

Dear Mr

J. 19

PREVENTION AND MANAGEMENT OF HYPONATRAEMIA

Dr Campbell wrote to you on 4th March 2004 seeking assurance that guidance on prevention and management of hyponatraemia, for both children and adults, had been incorporated into clinical practice within your Trust.

Unfortunately I do not have any record of a response for your Trust and I would appreciate if you could issue a response at your earliest convenience.

If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

DR MIRIAM McCARTHY Senior Medical Officer